Mr. White’s Final Newsletter

Monday, May 22, 2017
· Thank you to all parents and students for a successful fourth grade year.  It has been a pleasure and an honor to spend this school year with your child.  I will truly miss each and every one of you and want to wish you the best of luck in the fifth grade.  You will all be extremely successful in whatever you choose to do in life.  Follow your heart and your dreams will come true – you all deserve the absolute best!!!
· Please remember that all unpaid balances to the lunchroom and library need to be paid by this Thursday.  Report cards cannot be released until all balances have been paid.

· Report cards cannot be released until the last day of school which is Thursday, May 25, 2016. If students are not attending school on that day, parents can pick up report cards up in the office on or after that day (Thursday, May 25, 2016).
· Thank you again to all of the parents who have volunteered and helped with parties, supplies, and our fieldtrip. THANK YOU VERY MUCH!!! You have made this a successful and great year.

· If I can help anyone in any way, please call or e-mail me anytime…my email address is jwhite@shelbyed.org. I look forward to seeing all of you grow and learn next year – I love that I get to spend one more year with you here. Remember, once my student, ALWAYS my student.
· The last day of school is Thursday, May 25th and students will be dismissed at 1:00 p.m.

· Please have a fun, relaxing, and safe summer(((. See you in August!!!
 Thanks for everything,

 John White

4th Grade Teacher

Calera Intermediate School

“Where Learning Never Ends”

